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Support the Proposal 
 
I can see the current property from most of the rear windows of my house. The 
existing property is an eyesore with a poor design and low quality yellow bricks and 
concrete pan tiles which are totally out of keeping with the rest of the street scene 
and, in fact, entire Avenues neighbourhood. Quite frankly anything would be an 
improvement to the existing monstrosity. Fortunately the applicant has carefully 
designed a house with empathetic elevations and a congenial selection of building 
materials which are substantially more sympathetic with the existing street scene.  
We encourage the authorities to approve the application and take out the current 
blot on the landscape!




